

YOU ARE INVITED!

Dear Parents,

I would like to welcome your children to Vacation Bible School at St. Michael's. The program is called *EarthKeepers* which is available for children in kindergarten through 5th grade and is scheduled from *July10-14, 2023 (9:00am to noon)*. We're planning some fun songs, games, snacks, Bible stories, and much more as we learn all about God's creation and the ways that we can care for it. Karen Short, our 6th grade catechist, will be the camp director.

Pope Francis wrote us all a letter about creation, so we'll learn what he said and what he's asked us to do.

Please complete the enclosed registration forms and return by *July6*, *2023*. We also welcome older children and youth as volunteers and aides. Parents/guardians must complete the *Code of Conduct for Youth* which will be provided.

Registration forms may be dropped off at the faith formation office or sent to:

St. Michael the Archangel Church 80 Saratoga Ave. South Glens Falls NY 12803

We're looking forward to an enjoyable Vacation Bible School with your children!

Peace,

James M. Gorman

James M. Gorman
Pastoral Associate for Faith Formation
518-792-5859 ext.15
saintmichaelff@nycap.rr.com